
We own a resort just outside of Ely and for years we have wanted to build a new 

large cabin for our guest to enjoy.  After contacting a few local contractors, we 

chose Kovall Construction to handle the project and we are so happy we did.  

Mark sat down with us to discuss the layout and made some awesome 

recommendations and overall layout improvements.  As usual, we had a budget 

to work with and a deadline that the cabin had to be complete.  Throughout the 

entire phase of the cabin build, Mark and his crew worked with us to customize 

the plans and make some great changes.  The crew was enjoyable to work with 

and each of them took great pride in their work and were also very professional; 

not to mention they keep a clean jobsite. We really enjoyed getting to know Mark 

and his crew and look forward to having them back to do another project as well 

as some pulled pork sandwiches.   Thanks for the awesome new cabin! 

 

Jim and Joan Blauch 

Moose Track Adventures Resort, Outfitter and Guide Service 218-365-4106. 


